NIH K Award
Workshop

October 30th, 2023

DRI and CHHS are teaming up to provide a workshop on the NIH K Award. A brief overview of the funding mechanism will be
followed by a discussion lead by a panel of K recipients. Please let us know if you can join us by registering with the QR code
above. If you have questions please contact Nadia Campbell at ncampbell@sdsu.edu.

Monday, October 30th | 2 p.m. to 3:30 p.m.
Lipinsky Hospitality Center
Student Services West, Room 1608

If you require any disability/accessibility accommodations for this event, please contact nhcampbell@sdsu.edu.
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